
MAYOR'S MESSAGE

September 2:  Planning
Commission
September 6:  Labor Day,
Offices Closed
September 14:  City Council
September 16: Planning
Commission
September 21: City Council

Mayor

Leonard Call (801) 940-6231
lcall@pleasantviewcity.com

City Council

Ann Arrington (801) 645-8881
aarrington@pleasantviewcity.com

Kevin Bailey (801) 389-8427
kbailey@pleasantviewcity.com

Steve Gibson (801) 941-8100
sgibson@pleasantviewcity.com

Dave Marriott (801) 389-2191
dmarriott@pleasantviewcity.com

Sara Urry (801) 737-0523
surry@pleasantviewcity.com

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
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PLEASANT VIEW CITY NEWS

ELECTED OFFICIALS
CONTACT

INFORMATION 

Recently I have seen a few posts on social media talking about a lack of businesses in our city.  I thought I
would take this opportunity to list what has been coming into our city the past couple of years.  This does not
include Home Occupation businesses.  I’m certain that many of you don’t even realize they are here in
Pleasant View.  I thought I would list the projects and then encourage each of you to go on a little drive and
check out what’s happening in our great city. 

 
2018

Pleasant View ER, Pivot Solutions, Vapor Mania, Phelps Automotive, TJF Heating and Air, Trigon Shell
gas/convenience store.

 
2019

Scooters Coffee, Coldwater Construction, Quick Quack Car Wash, BP Refinishing, Most Wanted Drilling, Weber
Ballroom, Zeppe’s Mobile Catering.

 
2020

Professional Botanicals, Twisted Sugar, Iron House for Her, Timberland Cabinetry, Spencer Stephens
Construction, RJ Analytical, Peak Pest Control, KSN Building, Online Auto Sales, Design Tek.

 
2021

Young Powersports, Young Trailer sales, Jazzercise Fitness, Synergize Dental, Suncatchers, Bugga Bear
Grooming, Moore Lumber, Brittani O’Banion

 
Under Construction

OSI Winery, Little Caesars, Jimmy Johns.
 

Open Applications pending approval
Commercial development EK Bailey 8 pads on 2700 N, Dutch Brothers, Reverse Engineering, Lott Cabinet

Shop.
 

There is also a list of businesses that have approached the city and that have property under contract and are
working with us and UDOT for final concept approval. I am not at liberty to disclose the names of these
businesses until they make a formal application, but we are very excited and cannot wait to be able to
announce these businesses and their locations.  These are large retail businesses and will be located along
2700 North.  Much more to come on this!

As is always the case when I put together a list of anything, I worry that I have forgotten someone or not stated
it correctly.  If I’ve missed you, please email me and I will put you in next month.

I am committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure that Pleasant View remains the best place to not only
grow up, but the best place to grow old. 
 
Mayor Leonard Call



 WATER CONSERVATIONDON'T MISS THE LAST 2 GIDDY-UP'S OF THE SEASON!

 Only store bought, individually wrapped candy may be given out during
the trunk-or-treat.  Please email surry@pleasantviewcity.com to register
your trunk entry.  Watch our Facebook, and Instagram pages, as well as

our website for updates.

Pleasant View City would like to encourage everyone to
continue to conserve our precious water.  Secondary water
will be shut off soon for the season.  Please remember it is

against city ordinance to use culinary water to irrigate
outside.

 
Please visit the city's website at www.pleasantviewcity.com

for more information regarding water conservation.
 

For questions regarding secondary water, please call
Pineview Water at (801) 621-6555.

Join us September 9th, 10th, & 11th for
a series of collaborative events

commemorating the happenings of
September 11, 2001 and the ongoing
impact they have on our community

and state.
Visit www.majorbrenttaylor.com for

locations and more details.


